PMPOA Gate Committee Quarterly Status Report 03/17/20

1) Monthly maintenance was conducted on the gate to verify both the YELP system and security
cameras.

2) The exit camera was found to be defective at the end of February. A new camera has been
installed and is now fully operational.

3) The committee has submitted official procedure documents to the board for approval. These
have been stamped and placed in the President’s book. Copies can be found on the website as

well.

4) Two vendor codes were removed due to 1+ Year of no activity. Committee following up with
several members to confirm if other codes can be removed due to sales or completed work.

5) Gate Activity:

March 2020 thru March 2021:
Clickers 4,630

Entry Code 2,539

Directory 128

Other 265

Total 7562
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